
Summer 2024 at
On Track
Advance

Diary.. What's coming Up

Autumn
4th Sept – 23th Oct
HT: 24th – 1st Nov
4th Nov - 20th Dec

Winter
8th Jan- 14th Feb 

HT: 17th – 21st Feb 
24th Feb – 4th April

Summer
22nd April – 23rd May 
HT: 26th – 30th May 
2nd June – 22nd July

Inset 2024/25
2nd / 3rd September

6th / 7th Jan
 23rd July 

Important Dates

Progress Meetings
Wed 19th & Tue 25th March 

Leavers BBQ
16th July 2025

A Note from Jo

Wow. What a busy term!

On Track Advance opened its doors on April 15th to 2 
students, we finished the term with 6 amazing young 
people.

The students have been working hard especially in 
English and Maths lessons. They have developed their 
Independence skills cooking amazing food for lunch and 
the Mens Shed and have made great progress with the 
Arts Award.

Our students care about the environment and the world 
we live in. They have started work to improve the local 
environment and have achieved elements of the 
Woodland Trust Award. In addition, they are working 
hard to ensure On Track Advance becomes an Eco 
School.

I am so PROUD of each and every student and staff 
member. Well done to all!



Our school

We spent a lovely day at Longleat to celebrate an 18th Birthday

Well done everyone for your hard work this academic year and thank you to all
our parents/carers for your continued support. 

The students completed the Olympic challenge: learning about different countries and 
cultures.  We cooked foods from around the world and took park in alternative sports 
activities…. Welly wanging was great fun! 

We have attended a number of fun activities which have benefitted the wellbeing of all:
Animal parks, walks in the woods, boat trips, pottery painting and crazy golf. The list is 
endless.

We do classroom learning too…. Honestly 

The Team

We welcomed Paula our ESW and Nicola to teach H&B and Careers.

Huge Thank You to Bev, Marc, Paul and Andy from On Track Westbury who gave their 
time to ensure we could offer wider vocational studies. 

We look forward to introducing our new team members in September. 


